
 
 
May 10, 2004 
 
To: All Faculty and Staff 
 
Colleagues,  
 
I write to invite you to a special presentation of the Provost's Lecture Series this Wednesday, 
May 12th, from 12:50 - 2:10 p.m. in Lecture Hall #2 of the Wang Center. 
 
"Needs, Plans, and Challenges -- Partnering with Iraqi Universities: The Stony Brook Initiative 
to Assist in Rebuilding Iraqi Higher Education and Environmental Health Programs" is the title 
of the discussion, with an introduction by Dr. Wajdy Hailoo.   
 
The speakers include: Samim Al-Dabbagh, M.D., Ph.D. (Dean, Mosul University Medical 
College, Mosul), Riyadh Lafta, M.D., Ph.D. (Assistant Dean, Al-Mustanseriya Medical College, 
Baghdad), and Wajdy Hailoo, M.D., M.Sc., D.I.H. (Professor, Division Head Occupational and 
Environmental Medicine Department of Preventive Medicine, School of Medicine, Stony Brook 
University and Project Director, U.S.A.I.D./Stony Brook University, HEAD-Iraq Environmental 
Health Program.) 
 
Please pass this information along to any students or community members you feel may be 
interested in attending. 
 
Thank you, 
Robert McGrath, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic  
Affairs 
 


